AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 10, 2020; the Fort Worth Independent
School District Audit Committee will meet at 4:00 p.m. Due to health and safety concerns
related to the COVID-19 Coronavirus, this meeting, normally held at the Fort Worth
Independent School District Administration Building, 100 North University Drive, Fort
Wﬂh Texas. Room 15(QR, will he conducted hv videncgnference or telenhane eall
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Members of the public may access the meeting by using this Zoom link:
https://zoom.us/j/8740662367?pwd=bV1QQi9waUhGQzBZNzRJbmI2OFI0dz09#success
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